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                      December 13, 2018 
 

Information Letter no. 39-2018 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
 
Due to resignation of Veronique Meyer (FRA) from EFC Medical Commission, Rolf Skuncke 
(SWE) who was on reserve, became a full member of that Commission.  
 
Considering this replacement and according with internal EFC regulations, EFC Comex decided 
to appoint an additional reserve member of the EFC Medical Commission. 
 

That is why I kindly ask all National Federations to submit your proposals to choose a new 
reserve member. To do this I have attached to  this letter the “EFC candidate form”, which 
must be completed and duly verified on behalf of your federation and send back to                   
General Secretariat before December 20th.  
 
After receiving all applications, President of the Medical Commission will select one candidate 
who must be finally accepted by EFC Comex.  
 
While sending your applications please take into account that we would like to invite a 
newly elected reserve member to be a Medical Delegate for the upcoming C&J European 
Championships, which was scheduled on 22.02-03.03.2019.  
 
Please also let me remind you that according to the EFC Statute, only one member from each 
country can be appointed for each commission or council therefore, countries that already 
have their representative in the Medical Commission will not be taken into consideration. 
 
I look forward to receive your applications till established deadline. 
 

 
   Best regards, 

 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SLUPSKI 
        Secretary General 

In attachment: 
 

- EFC candidate form.  
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